
 
 

   
 

 

  

 

Report on Group Discussion: 

 

 

 Listening to resource persons and interacting with them is no doubt an enriching experience for the 

students, but the Department decided to encourage the students of sixth semester to showcase their 

critical faculty through organizing a group discussion on 13.06.2024. 

 

Thirteen students joined the discussion on It was a vibrant exchange of opinion on both sides of the 

desk and the debate was really enlightening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

   
 

 

 

 

NOTICE     05/06/2024 

 

  It is hereby notified that a group discussion on the 

topic of anti-patriarchal stance in various texts, 

prescribed in the sixth semester syllabi, is going to be 

organized by the Department of English on 

12.06.2024. All concerned are invited cordially to this 

event. 

 

Date – 12.06.2024. 

Venue – Room No. 19. 

Time – 11.00 A. M. onwards. 

Participants – Sixth semester students.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

 

Dr. Nilanjana Sen. 

Department of English (KBBNC). 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 


